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Dike, Darlene

From: Skelli-Yaoz, Tania

Sent: 19 January 2017 15:32

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2016/5923/P frognal court

objection 
 
      Planning Application for 1-12 Frognal Court. Warwick House,  
Midland Court.   2016/502i 
 
   I have noticed from the website that Martin Hay requested an extension till the end of January, 
but it was only extended until today. 
 
  The long leaseholders in the rear blocks 14-45, with the exception of No 14 did not receive the 
preliminary notification as claimed by the applicants and the knowledge of this application by the 
leaseholder is haphazard.  This application was found on your website was found by accident. 
 
  I, and others are now trying to obtain professional advice, as most of the consultation period was 
over the long holiday break. The nameless developers had years to plan and scheme whilst we 
the  long holders had a few weeks to defend our property. 
 
We would be grateful if you would extend the consultation period until the end of the month, 
especially as we are all suffering from the  
dubious development on the rear blocks.   The Frognal Estate is legally  
ONE Building and should be treated as such. 
 
  Have you consulted the tenants of the commercial premises in 1-15 Frognal Parade. 
 
If you will not extend the date I will submit this as an objection and request that I be notified of the 
Committee date, so that a Deputation can be arranged but I hope an extension of the time limit will 
be permitted. 
 
Marie Garside,  Long leaseholder of  15 and 20 Frognal Court London NW3 5HG 
 


